
As we near the end of school, this is an important reminder about medication that your child may have 

here at DFA. Medications must be picked up by the LAST DAY of school for students (May 23, 2019) or 

it will be properly disposed. This is Board of Education procedure. Medications are not allowed to be 

kept at schools and carried over to next school year.  Medication must be picked up by a 

parent/guardian. I strongly encourage the parent/guardian to pick up non-emergency medication 

ASAP to avoid the rush. 

 

If your child has a known medical condition (ex: Asthma, Allergies, Seizures, etc.), please have an 

Action/Care plan completed over the summer. The Board of Education requires students to have a new 

plan on file each new school year. The Action/Care plan will need to be signed by both parent and 

physician in order to be valid. Please return completed paperwork along with any necessary emergency 

medication in a plastic zip lock baggie with student’s full name and grade by the first week of the new 

school year. Please remember all over- the- counter medication needs to in the original containers. All 

prescription medication needs to be in prescription labeled bottles/boxes. All necessary forms 

(Action/Care Plans, Administration of medication forms to include Board of Education procedure for 

medication at school) can be found on the DFA webpage and the Richmond County Board of Education 

webpage. 

Thank you for your support, 

Nurse Howard  


